
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Thank you so much to everyone who came along to our Sharing of Work 
event, it was lovely to see so many of you and to celebrate all of the                    
fantastic things our children have been doing during the academic year.  
As a reminder Reception will be leading our Class Worship tomorrow and 
you are very welcome to join us; we start at 9.00am. I look forward to                
seeing you there. Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sunshine,  

 Best Wishes 

 
 
 

Principal 

 

 
 

Newsletter No.36    

Reception Places  
If you know of anyone who is looking for a school place for Reception in 
September 2025, please point them in our direction.  
 
Clubs and Booster Sessions                                                                                                  
Next week will be the last week for Clubs and Booster sessions. We are                
currently putting together our programme for the next academic year, with 
a range of sporting and creative activities.  

Annual Reports                                                                                                                  
Our annual reports will be sent home next Wednesday 9th July, if your child 
has taken part in any statutory assessments these will be included. If you 
need to discuss your child’s report please make an appointment to do so 
via the school office.  

Year 2 Conkers Visit                                                                                                              
Our Year 2 pupils had a fantastic day at Conkers, taking part in all of the                
activities including the barefoot walk. The staff at Conkers commented on 
the excellent behaviour of the pupils and how well mannered they were. 
This is just so lovely to hear and well done to Year 2! 

Reading Books                                                                                                               
Reading Books will be collected in next Friday 11th July so 
that we can complete an audit during the last week of 
term. Please ensure that you return all books promptly, 
thank you for your support with this.  

 



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance  

throughout the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

95% 94% 95% 

94% 96% 96% 95% 

Times Tables Rock  
Star/Numbots Star of 

the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Allan Skeldon Sienna Richards 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 5 Year 3 

4th July Reception Class Worship 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Service 

18th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

2025-2026  

1st September School re-opens 

24th October School closes for half term 

3rd November School re-opens 

19th December School closes for Christmas 
holidays 

5th January 
2026 

School re-opens 

13th February School closes for half term 

23rd February School re-opens 

27th March School closes for Easter 
holidays 

13th April School re—opens 

4th May Bank Holiday– school closed 

22nd May School closes for half term 

8th June School re-opens 

Principal Awards 

YR Desire Omotajo 

Y1 Trinity Daniel-Iyare 

Y2 Maksymilian Berlik 

Y3 Rae-Leigh Osbourne 

Y4 Poppy-Boe Totney 

Y5 Millie-Rose Lockwood 

Y6 Reuben Horton 


